
The Gavel will change hands after the new 

officers are sworn in by the Department Adjutant 

Julie Muhle. After the meeting you will be asked 

to please put your chair away. 

 

Big news!!!  If you want to save money on Legion 

dues. I found out the National is offering a 3-year 

membership at the current rate of $40 per year. 

You must sign up online, or we can help you. You 

must pay $120.00 up front before 1 July 24. If you 

have not paid your 2024 dues yet you will have to 

pay 2024 plus the 3 years. By paying for three 

years now you save any increase that National or 

Department may impose down the line. The new 

rate in is $40.00 per year.  Several members have 

already taken advantage of this program. 
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From the Commander 

Election results; Marty McFarland 
Commander, Jerry Wendt 1st Vice, Dave 
Corrie 2nd Vice, Ron Woppert Sargent at Arms, 
and Parnell Burditt for a 4-year term on the 
Executive Committee. 

 

 

 

6th & 20th –Veterans Park Cleanup @1PM   

9th- 2PM Space Force monument 
dedication at Veterans Park              

14th - Army birthday 249 years old 

17th- Executive Committee @ 6:15 

17th- Regular Meeting @ 7 PM 

20th - Space Force birthday 5 years old 

*Every Wednesday at noon there is a 
sheepshead game in the post. 

 

 

Calendar of Events 
June 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Last Bugle:  
 None 

2024 Post 91 Leadership 
 

Jerry Wendt – Commander    Dale Saeger- Adjutant 
Dave Corrie- 1st Vice-Commander   Parnell Burditt- 2nd Vice-Commander 
Ron Woppert - Sgt at Arms    Clint Seffrood- Finance officer 
Dave Elftman- Chaplain     John Koehn - Service officer 
Jack Mevin- Judge Advocate    Brad Ingersoll- National Defense 
Marty McFarland- Historian 

 

From the Commander Continued 

 

    Sick Bay: 
 

Sid Easerly, Tomar Strey, Richard Pyka, Randy 
Eske Dick S 

Please let us know if you or someone is 
under the weather so we can pass it on. 
A little cheer goes a long way! 

Wheelchairs and walkers with the 
wheels, brakes, basket, and seat are 
available if anyone is in need, please ask. 

 

One of our members, Dustin Tycz, is one of the 

owners of Schmidt and Bartelt Funeral Home. 

He has offered help any veteran to preplan or 

at least answer any questions you may have 

about funeral arrangements. 

ALA Unit 91 collects Piggly Wiggly receipts; 

they use the money for their Scholarship and 

Badger Girls State. They have a box at the Post, 

please save the slips for them. 

We are the Piggly Wiggly charity of the month.  

Please ROUND UP to the nearest dollar when 

you check out, and that amount will be donated 

to our post. Please tell family and friends.  


